
NOTICE OF HEARING - APPLICATION FOR DRAINAGE PERMIT 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Marshall County Drainage Board will 
meet on October 18, 2022 at 9:00 A.M. at the Marshall County 
Courthouse Commissioners Chambers, concerning the following 
application for a Drainage Permit from the Marshall County Drainage 
Board. 
 
Patterson Farm, Inc. is requesting a Drainage permit for construction 
of a drain on the property described as the NE1/4 of Section 22, 
T127N, R57W. Water will discharge into the crow creek water system; 
for the purpose of draining water away from crop land and adjacent 
township road. Construction will start on or before October 19, 2022 
and will be completed on or before December 31st, 2026. 
 
Patterson Farm, Inc. is requesting a Drainage permit for construction 
of a drain on the property described as the NE1/4 EXC.LOT 1 OF 
PATTERSON FARM INC. of Section 21, T127N, R57W. Water will 
discharge into the crow creek water system; for the purpose of 
draining water away from crop land and adjacent township road. 
Construction will start on or before October 19, 2022 and will be 
completed on or before December 31st, 2026. 
 
 
Erin Collins-Miles 
Planning & Zoning Administrator  
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